
 
 
CITY OF THE DALLES 
Department of Public Works 
1215 West First Street 
The Dalles, Oregon 97058 
 
 
 
  

PRESS RELEASE   
 
DATE:  January 15, 2021 
 
TOPIC:  New Water Service Installation E 14th St. between Thompson St. and 

Morton St.   
 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department   (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
 
On Tuesday January 19 through Wednesday January 20, 2021 The City of The Dalles 
Public Works Department will be installing a new water service on E 14th St. between 
Thompson St. and Morton St.  
 
Work is scheduled each day from 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  
 
A full road closure will be in place on E 14th St. During work hours, local traffic can exit 
and enter from Thompson St. only. Some parking will be restricted where barricades are 
set out. 
   
Motorists are encouraged to use an alternate route when travelling northbound and 
southbound. 
 
The road closure will be opened after work hours each day. 
 
Please be alert to the traffic control signs and drive with caution for the safety of the utility 
workers. For questions or concerns, please contact the Public Works office at (541) 296-
5401. 
 

--end-- 
--see map attached-- 

  



 


